
 HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS 
Do you have an interest in… 

Wildlife and Fisheries Research?  

Water Quality and Soil Conservation? 

Sustainable Agriculture? 

Forest Management? 

If so, then you should apply for the  

RESOURCE CONSERVATION WORKSHOP 

June 23-28, 2019 

NC State University 

Union County Soil and Water 

Conservation District selects 

and sponsors one high school 

student to attend each year. 

You could win awards, cash  

prizes, and scholarships upon 

completion of the workshop. 

Priority will be given to rising 

Juniors and Seniors. 

Submit applications and direct questions to:  

Chelsea Sloggy  

Senior Education Specialist 

 

 

chelsea.sloggy@unioncountync.gov     

704.324.9217 

Union County SWCD  

3230-B Presson Road Monroe, NC 28112 

APPLICATION DEADLINE IS APRIL 5, 2019 

Application and more information can be found at: 

http://www.ncagr.gov/SWC/educational/RCW-For_Students.html 

http://www.ncagr.gov/SWC/educational/RCW-For_Students.html

